
 

  

 

Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  
01.11.16, 02.11.16, 03.11.16 

Attendees: Miss Taylor, Mrs Ashton and the Eco schools team.  

 

Minutes:  

 Eco Reps have received their Eco badges. 

 Eco Reps have discussed the class Eco sheets and given them out to 

classes- Eco Reps will help with these.  

 Eco Reps created posters for Switch Off Fortnight and displayed 

them around school. 

 

Other discussions- 

-Eco Reps would like to host an Eco Fashion Show – maybe in the Summer Term 

-Eco Reps have discussed the energy different countries use around the world- 

We also discussed how other countries are saving energy.  

-Eco Reps are keen to create a questionnaire for parents/carers/children – this 

could be started in the next meeting! 

- Eco Dojo Monsters to be displayed around school and on recycling bins! 

 

 

 


